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2025-26 Budget Process 
DRAFT 

The MBA Budget/Finance Committee and Board are nearing the planning process for the 
upcoming year.  The following outlines the DRAFT timeline and process that will be followed in 
the development of the 2025-26 Annual Budget: 
Process: 

• The Treasurer will develop a target budget to be used by the Budget/Finance Committee 
as a baseline.   

• Each Committee Chair (Beach, Community Facilities, Community Patrol/Security and 
Landscape) will develop their projected spending for the coming year and submit that 
budget to the Committee for inclusion into a DRAFT Budget.   

• The Budget/Finance Committee will discuss the submitted budgets with Committee 
Chairs and determine if adjustments are appropriate before including in the DRAFT 
Budget. 

• The Draft Budget will be reviewed with the MBA Board and updated, as needed, based 
on Board Member input.  After gaining input from all Board Members, the DRAFT Budget 
will be shared with the MBA community members to obtain any input/concerns prior to 
an MBA Board vote on the DRAFT Budget. 

Timeline: 
• December 2024 – this meeting will be a status update to the Board informing them of 

any known issues or concerns.  It will also include a consolidated target budget 
developed by the Treasurer as a baseline for comparison with future passes of the 
budget.  Discussion with Committee Chairs and the Board will take place as needed. 

• January 2025 – this meeting with be the first review of the consolidated budget based on 
input provided to the Budget Committee from each of the Committee Chairs.  This 
meeting will be a walkthrough and discussion with the Board to gain their thoughts and 
input to the DRAFT Budget.  This input will then be used to update the DRAFT Budget.   
Upon conclusion of incorporating revisions to the DRAFT Budget from the first review, the 
DRAFT Budget will be posted to the MBA website for the community to view and prepare 
for the February meeting. 

• February 2025 – this meeting will be the second pass of the consolidated budget and will 
have all input from prior meetings incorporated into the DRAFT meeting.  This is the 
meeting where community involvement/input will be gained for consideration into the 
development of a FINAL Budget to be voted on by the Board. 

• March 2025 – this meeting will be the FINAL review of the consolidated budget when the 
Board will make a vote on the proposed Budget.   


	2025-26 Budget Process
	DRAFT

